
         

 

   

 

5th March 
School swimming  
12.00-2.30pm 

16th March  Year7-8 Imunisations 

13th April Overnight Trip for CC1 & TM 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Twitter 

#TeamTainui 

Our Expectations 

     Kia ora, Kia orana, Talofa, Greetings 

 TERM 1 WEEK 4 Paraire 26th  Kohitātea  
Quote  

MONKEY SEE MONKEY DO!!! 
 

Our Vision 
Te Pikinga -  
Onwards and Upwards 
Kia mau ki to mana – Hold 
Steadfast to that which is yours 
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AFTER SCHOOL CARE PROGRAM…  

 
Tainui’s after school care program runs from 

3:00 - 5:30pm Monday - Friday 
$4.50 per hour for the first child then $3.50 per hour for each 

additional sibling. 
If this is something you are interested in please pop into the 

office and see one of our lovely office ladies for more 
information. 

 
-Arts and crafts    -Movie days 
-Outdoor sports    -Fun & exciting 
-Team building activities   -Oscar registered  
-Treat days 
 

Tainui School Hats 
 

Kia Ora Whānau and friends just a 

friendly reminder that in Terms 4 &1 

school hats are compulsory and need 

to be worn every day. 

These can be purchased from the school 

office for $8 

 

 

 

 

If you have recently changed address or phone numbers it 

is extremely important that you let the school know. If 

anything were to happen to your Tamariki and we needed 

to contact you urgently we need to have the right 

information. I know this is not something that comes to 

the top of your head when moving or changing numbers 

but please make a mental note☺  

If you are unsure we have the right info please contact the 

office. 

Updating personal information 

 

Nga pēpi Manu-Transition to school 
 

Kia Ora, Kia Orana Talofa lava & greetings whanau, 

Our Ngā Pēpi Manu programme supports your tamariki during their 

transition to primary school life. Every child adapts differently when 

finding a sense of belonging in new environments, all who are involved 

should make this a positive experience. We will work together to create 

a plan and timetable that will suit the needs of the child and family. 

Our programme will run Monday to Thursday from 9am-1pm. The 

number of visits we recommend before starting school is six weeks. In 

the first three weeks visits will be two times a week and the last three 

weeks, visits will be three times a week. If there is a need for more visits 

to support the transition, that can be arranged. We look forward to 

meeting with you and working together to grow competent and 

confident children for our future. 

Kia manuia 

 
 

 

 

 

 

UPDATED MENU FOR WEEK’S 5 7 9 11 

 

Monday 1st: Chicken and cheese sandwich, muffin, carrot 

sticks, cherry tomatoes, yoghurt suckie 

 

Tuesday 2nd: BBQ beef roll, apple muffin, mandarin 

 

Wednesday 3rd: Crumbed chicken wrap, yoghurt suckie, 

apple slices 

 

Thursday 4th: Beef and cheese sandwich, sliced apple, 

yoghurt suckie 

 

Friday 5th : Teriyaki chicken and rice, yoghurt suckie 

WHANAU PICNIC 2021 

A huge congratulations to Hinewai Quensell 

for qualifying for 5 events in the NZ Swim 

Festival 2 weeks ago. She achieved 4 

personal bests. 

We are extremely proud Hinewai 

Ka mau te wehi! 

What a successful evening we had last night, a great turn out.  A big ngā mihi to all whānau who 

were are able to attend the picnic evening.  As always, we are extremely grateful for your ongoing 

participation and contributions at our Kura as we continue to grow and evolve here at Tainui Full 

Primary.   
Your voice is important to us, we want to know about you as a whānau, your child’s strengths, 

interests and their areas of development.  We encourage you to be involved, we don’t always get 

things right so please tell us if we don’t and together, we can make it better, your contributions 

matter.  Remember we have multiple ways for you to contact your teacher(s) – class Facebook 

messenger, text, email, school app, call, face to face.   If you require more than a 5 minute catch up 

book in a time and this can be arranged. 
An effective partnership will make a huge impact on your child’s learning. 
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